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Voinovich Calls COATC “A Gem” 
U.S. Senator George Voinovich, during a tour of The Base to get 
an update on the successes and challenges since Privatization-in-
Place, had high praise for the efforts of the workforce and 
employers here.  Voinovich toured key new work areas, including 
the AWACS-ESM area relocated from Texas in 2006 and the circuit 
card repair area upgraded in 2000.  The visit was his fourth since 
the Base closure announcement in 1993 and was at invitation of 
the Port Authority as part of its ongoing caucus-building strategy. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/voinovich2007.htm  

Yes, We Have Asphalt! 
The latest phase of improvements to the COATC’s South Campus, 
extension of James Parkway to provide a second connection to 
State Route 79 and I-70, saw paving last week.  The milestone 
event means its less than a month until the new roadway opens 
for traffic. 

GO TO:   http://www.coatc.com/project/  

Projects:  East Side Transformed 
Removal of the day care facilities, demise of the softball field, and 
demolition of the last of the Air Force-owned buildings at The Base 
are bringing a major change to the function and appearance of the 
east side of The Base.  

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project  

World Metrology Day Events May 18 
It was May 20, 1875 when the Metre Convention was held to bring 
about the world-wide uniformity of measurement.  This date is 
now recognized internationally as World Metrology Day.  
AFMETCAL and the AFPSL will join in all week leading up to a 
series of events on Friday, May 18.  Tune in to onthebase.com for 
regular columns and more. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/  

 


